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Comments: I lost the email from November about the comment period for the proposed shooting areas in the

PNF. I see the comment portal is closed. I thought I would send an email.

 

I am a USDA permit holder and have a summer cabin in the Crystola Summer Home Group. None of the

proposed shooting locations will affect my property, but I am very concerned about the project.

 

To be clear, I am not generally opposed to target shooting ranges, but when I read about the proposal, the first

concern I had was noise. I think most people enjoy the mountains, and nature in general, for the peace and

tranquility, which would be forever ruined by daily repeated gunfire. I would only support this project if the

proposed areas were far away from homes, summer homes, campsites, hiking trails, etc. This is especially

important to property owners who do not have the ability to change location and escape the noise. And let's not

forget to mention the negative effect on property values.

 

Thanks for listening.


